
 
 

Dear Faculty,  
 
Professors Sarah Hoiland (Sociology) of Hostos Community College and 
Esther Wilder (Sociology) of Lehman College invite full-time faculty from 
across the disciplines at CUNY's 3 Bronx schools (Bronx Community 

College, Hostos Community College and Lehman College) to participate in a 
faculty development program to learn about strategies for infusing  

quantitative reasoning into their teaching.  The program also offers the 
opportunity for participating faculty to be involved with a community of 
CUNY faculty who are committed to undergraduate education.  This project 

is supported by a grant from the National Science Foundation (NSF) and 
faculty participants will receive $2,000 for their successful completion of an 
8-unit predominantly online program during the summer of 2017 or the 
2017-2018 academic year.  A two-day introductory session will be held 
during the summer of 2017 and a capstone conference will be held during 

the summer of 2018.   The application deadline is April 7. 
  
Information about the program is provided 
here:  https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7qQjuWC9UvhbUpibWFpSkcxUTA/

view 
  
And faculty interested in participating should submit their applications 
here:   https://goo.gl/forms/hvwsykMA0LUACKRt2https://goo.gl/forms/hvws
ykMA0LUACKRt2 

  
If any of the links do not work for you, please try copying and pasting 
them into your browser.  Faculty will be informed by late April whether 
they have been selected for the program.   Additional questions should be 
directed towards Sarah Hoiland (shoiland@hostos.cuny.edu) or Esther 

Wilder (esther.wilder@lehman.cuny.edu).  
  

Numeracy Infusion for College Educators NICE 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7qQjuWC9UvhbUpibWFpSkcxUTA/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7qQjuWC9UvhbUpibWFpSkcxUTA/view
https://goo.gl/forms/hvwsykMA0LUACKRt2
https://goo.gl/forms/hvwsykMA0LUACKRt2
mailto:shoiland@hostos.cuny.edu
mailto:esther.wilder@lehman.cuny.edu

